
 
 

The Town of Weston 

is collecting toys to donate to the  
Marine Corps Reserve’s  

Toys For Tots. 
 

Toys for Tots, a 70-year national charitable program run by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve, 
provides happiness and hope to disadvantaged children during each Christmas holiday season. 
The toys, books, and other gifts collected and distributed by the Marines offer these children 
recognition, confidence, and a positive memory for a lifetime.  It is such experiences that help 
children become responsible citizens and caring members of their community.  Last year, the 
Marine Corps fulfilled the holiday dreams of 7 million less fortunate children in 792 communities 
nationwide.  Since 1947, over 244 million children have been assisted.  For more information, 
visit www.toysfortots.org. 

ALL GIFT OR CASH DONATIONS MADE THROUGH  
THE TOWN OF WESTON WILL PROVIDE TOYS FOR  

CHILDREN WITHIN COLLIN COUNTY.   
Donations may be dropped off Oct. 28th – Dec. 13th at  

Weston Town Hall 
301 Main Street, Weston 

Mon-Thurs between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
 

If a different drop time is more convenient for you, please contact us at: 
(972) 382-1001 or TownHall@WestonTexas.com or. 

mailto:TownHall@WestonTexas.com

